
 
  
 

 
Glendon Hospital      
P. O Box 24              
Brades         
Montserrat. W. I.        

 
Telephone (664) 491-2552/2880  

 

Email: mehcs@gov.com                                                      

 
21st January, 2022 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

ADDENDUM No. 2 – Invitation to Tender for Solid Waste Collection 

 

Potential Bidders are asked to take note of the following; 

 
The Government of Montserrat is withdrawing the Invitation to Tender for Solid Waste to enable the Ministry 

of Health and Social Services to review its approach to this service. 

 

Bidders that sought clarifications will be notified of the tender withdrawal. 

 

 

All enquiries regarding this tender should be sent to the Head of Procurement. Ms. Harjinder Jutle at 

Jutleh@gov.ms. 
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